General Meeting - United Methodist Women - Duke Memorial UMC March L, 1991

President Ann Marie Langford opened the general meeting at 7:30 p.m. with a brief
devotional. She introduced Mrs. Lynn Borstelmann, Clinical Director of Triangle
Hospice, who gave an explanation of the origin of hospice in England and how it
functions in our area today. Her presentation was followed by a question and answer
period.

Business:

Minutes of the Executive Board meeting on February 27 were read and approved. Doris
Bridges gave the treasurer's report, reflecting a balance of $4553.36. A recommendation
from the Executive Board authorizing the expenditure of $100 to the Music Committee

was presented, discussed and wted in the affirmative. The budget for 1991, discussed
at a previous meeting, was approved as presented. (See copy attached.)

Betty Craig presented the tentative plans for the Volunteer Service Bureau luncheon
which UMW will provide here on April 24. A sign-up sheet was circulated, asking for
help in several areas of preparation and serving.

Thank you notes for our recent contributions were read from the following organizations:
Duke Wesley Fellowship Work Team

Methodist Church in Austria

Methodist Childrens Homes

Methodist Retirement Home

Church Women United

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m., followed by a delightful refreshment hour provided
by Wesley Women. Approximately LO members and guests were present.
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Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary







